
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Maritime Safety Victoria 
A branch of Transport Safety Victoria 
 
PO Box 2797, Melbourne Victoria 3001  T 1800 223 022  F 03 9655 6611 
E info@transportsafety.vic.gov.au   transportsafety.vic.gov.au/msv 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 149 of 2020 

EAST BASS STRAIT  

Snowy River, Near Entrance 

Date:   EFFECTIVE  IMMEDIATELY  
 
Details: Mariners are advised that the Aid to Navigation previously located at 37 o.48.12’ 
S,148 o 31.98’ E has been relocated to -37o 47.8133’ S, 148o 33.0567’ E. 
 

The light characteristic, FI W 6s remains unchanged. 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: AUS 357.  
 
Admiralty List of Lights and Fog Signals: (Vol K, K2554) 
 
Sailing Directions:  NP14 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: Nil 
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 

CAMERON TOY 

Director Maritime Safety  

      May 2020 
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